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Dosher Issues Revisions on Visitation Policy 

 

SOUTHPORT— Dosher Memorial Hospital is closely monitoring developments regarding 

COVID-19, also known as Novel Coronavirus.  

In order to protect our patients and staff, Dosher has expanded visitation guidelines, 

effective immediately:  

• Do not visit if you have a cough, sore throat or fever.  

• If you have been sick, do not visit until you are 48 hours symptom free.  

• Visitors will be limited to two (2) adults at a time.  

The North Carolina Division of Public Health has established a call line at 1-866-462-

3821 to address general questions about coronavirus from the public. More information 

can be found on the CDC, North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services and 

Brunswick County Health Department websites.  
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://epi.dph.ncdhhs.gov/cd/diseases/COVID19.html
https://www.brunswickcountync.gov/health/coronavirus/

